Zoning Board of Appeals
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Routes 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424

Dear Board Members:

My name is Peter Schottland. My wife Susan and | own 5271 ad 5273 Menteth Dr. We share a common
private driveway with our newest neighbors Alyse and Dick Brovitz who are building a new house on
their property at 5265 Menteth Drive.

Alyse and Dick informed me that they plan to replace their current storage garage which is old and not
in good repair with a new two-story storage barn which will match their new house architecturally. They
shared their plans for the new structure with us. It will be very attractive and in keeping with
Canandaigua Lake and our neighborhood’s architecture. It will surely add to the beauty of our
neighborhood.

They also shared the fact that they need four variances in order to build the structure. We are fine with
the variances and feel that they are needed in order to make the building as attractive and functional as
will be.

We wish to encourage the Board to grant the variances they are requesting and to approve their
application.

Respactfully,

Peter Schottland



